
 

Discover the Camporee
A unique opportunity to visit and learn more about the first Camporee in Switzerland! 

The visit is open to everybody: children, parents, friends, church members.

Camporee 2015

Open doors
A day to schedule

Friday, the 7th of August 2015. Beginning of the visit: 3pm sharp. End at 6pm. 
Please, come early enough, so you have time to park and walk to the Camporee site.

In Estavayer-le-Lac
The hosting city is 1470 Estavayer-le-Lac.  
A parking place is available just next to the city (Rte de Grandcour 9). From the parking, a walking path (about 1.5 km) or a shuttle service will let you join us on the Camporee site. 

A map is available on the website www.aycamporee.org/news.

Thanks to let us know
In order to plan and organize a better visit for you, please let us know you are coming: 
- by email : raphgrin@gmail.com  - by phone/text message: +4178 866 62 25, with the number of people.
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Access map


